Warren County Sheriff’s Office

Crime Prevention for Seniors

Many of the elderly residents in Warren County live on fixed incomes, suffer from poor eyesight and live alone.  These conditions leave them extremely vulnerable to incidents including hazardous accidents and criminal activities.  A number of these incidents occur at night or under low visibility conditions.  Under these circumstances general tasks such as negotiating stairways, avoiding obstacles in pathways, removing hot items off of the stove, locating cell phones, making emergency phone calls, finding car keys, and taking medication can become tremendously difficult.  In case of a power outage or emergency, whether it be medical or criminal without the assistance of adequate lighting seniors have an increased chance of being harmed.           
The Warren County Sheriff’s Office received notice of a TRIAD Crime Prevention Grant for Seniors.  The grant guidelines required the applying agency (Warren County Sheriff’s Office) to supply the ten percent matching funds.  Upon receiving the notification, Sheriff Daniel T. McEathron suggested that contact be made with the Shenandoah Area Agency on Aging to discuss the needs of the seniors in the community.  After speaking with the director, Bill Crawford it was determined that seniors would benefit from three-in-one emergency flashlights.  These flashlights are rechargeable and automatically turns on when the power goes out.  They have an auto sensor night light, on at dusk, off at dawn.  They are also an LED flashlight; therefore there are no bulbs to replace.  They allow seniors to see more clearly during the night or during power outages.   
The Sheriff’s Office was awarded the grant funding and was able to obtain ninety-two flashlights. On December 2, 2009 Sheriff Daniel T. McEathron spoke to senior citizens at the Shenandoah Area Agency on Aging and disseminated flashlights.  The remaining flashlights will be distributed by the Shenandoah Area Agency on Aging to low income seniors on an as needed basis.
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Crime Prevention for Seniors
Overview

The Warren County Sheriff’s Office submitted a TRIAD Grant to obtain ninety-two, three-in-one emergency flashlights for seniors.  The Sheriff’s Office will provide the ten percent matching funds for this project.  These flashlights are given to low income seniors to assist them in any emergency situation, as well as with any task where a flashlight may be necessary.
Sheriff Daniel T. McEathron spoke to and disseminated flashlights to senior citizens at the December 2009 Shenandoah Area Agency on Aging.  The remaining flashlights will be distributed by the Shenandoah Area Agency on Aging to low income seniors on an as needed basis.
